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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “TERRORIST ATTACK BY THE FARC ON A HUMANITARIAN ASSISTANCE MISSION IN COLOMBIA” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING

OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON DECEMBER 17, 2008

PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA
TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
MPC/OEA No. 1995

Washington, D.C., December 11, 2008
Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request inclusion of the item “Terrorist Attack by the FARC on a Humanitarian Assistance Mission in Colombia” on the agenda for the next regular meeting of the Permanent Council, scheduled for Wednesday, December 17, 2008.

Thanking you in advance for your attention to this matter, I would like to avail myself of the opportunity to convey to Your Excellency renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
CAMILO OSPINA
Ambassador, Permanent Representative
His Excellency
Ambassador Reynaldo CUADROS ANAYA
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
�EMBED Word.Picture.8���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP21432E04�








_1290589316.doc



PERMANENT COUNCIL



